
Testimony to support SCR 4014 

 

The horses in the Park are descendants of the original Badland horses with 
historical lineages that trace all the way back to the horses surrendered by Sitting 
Bull in the late 1800s. The Teddy Roosevelt horses are North Dakota’s only wild 
horse herd, therefore, they must be protected and we have to let them be and 
live on this land which belong to them. Earth is home for every creature and all 
need to co-exist. I do not understand why human think that they are in control 
and can kill and destroy everything. Furthermore, SCR 4014 is consistent with the 
wishes of 80 percent of Americans who want wild horses protected. Additionally, 
SCR 4014 will help support humane, scientifically recommended methods of 
managing these wild horses on the public lands they call home. 

Sincerely, 

Maria Jablonska  

 

 

 

  


